
The Teresa Daw Student
Internship creates an opportunity
for one Indigenous (First Nations,
Metis, Inuit) law student studying
at an Ontario law school to earn a
paid two-month internship with
ARCH Disability Law Centre. This
internship seeks to support law
students with the mentorship of
ARCH and its diverse partners to
explore and work through live
legal and disability-related issues
that are of utmost importance to
the student and their community. 

Purpose

Teresa Daw Student Internship
Extended Application Deadline

Application Deadline
ARCH will be extending the application
deadline to March 31st 2025. 
This is a remote, two-month internship
opportunity beginning in May 2025.
Start and end date will be negotiated
by the student and ARCH. Soon-to-be
and recent grads are invited to apply!

Eligibility
ARCH seeks students who exemplify
Teresa Daw’s unwavering commitment
to advancing disability inclusion and
social justice by demonstrating a
passionate interest in supporting their
communities and seeking positive
change.

To be eligible for the Teresa Daw
Student Internship, participants must:

• Identify as Indigenous (First Nations, 
   Metis, Inuit) living in Canada;
• be enrolled in a law school in 
   Ontario; and
• fulfill the application requirements as 
  set out on ARCH’s website.

How to Apply
To apply, and for more information
on the Teresa Daw Student
Internship program, eligibility
requirements, and application
processn visit:
https://archdisabilitylaw.ca/the-
teresa-daw-internship/
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